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Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner
for Thames Valley 


	 Our ref: FOI 0925
	

	

	                                                                     01 May 2025


I write in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request submitted on 
29 April 2025.

The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner (OPCC) for Thames Valley has now considered   this request, which for clarity, has been repeated below:
	[bookmark: _GoBack]Request

Requesting information regarding the extent and type of involvement the PCC retains in the day-to-day operations of registered business interest National Business Crime Solutions, of which he is a director.


	Response

As an unremunerated director, the Police and Crime Commissioner does not have involvement or authority over day to day activity of the business. 
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